
 

Rainbow Lake Estates Neighborhood 

Quarterly Newsletter  

HOA Board Officers and lot liaisons 

Rod Davis - President 

Lots 6-12, 37-39 

 

Matt Sheaffer - 

Vice President/Neighborhood Watch 

Lots 45-49, 55-59 

 

Bill Breunig – Treasurer/ARC Representative 

Lots 21-24, 66-71 

Tawni Majszak  – Secretary 

Lots 13-18, 33-36 

 

Jason Slauson -  PID/Roads Representative 

Lots 50-54, 60-85 

 

Cindy Salmon – Social Representative 

Lots 19-20, 25-32 

 

Karl Scott – PID/Secretary Support 

Lots 1-5, 40-44 

Neighborhood Reminders 

*Check your driveway lights – some are not 

on at night.  Please help keep our 

neighborhood safe by having your lights on. 

*neighborhood speed limit is 25 mph 

*Improvements to your property need to 

be approved by the ARC/Landscape 

Committee.    

Forms are available at: 

www.flagstaffmanagement.com 

 

                        2019 Board Meetings 

(Location and dates subject to change) 

April 9 – Slauson Residence – 1164 Shelby 

June 11 – Breunig Residence – 4400 Malibu 

August 13 – Sheaffer Residence -1132 

Shelby 

October 8 – Majszak Residence – 4648 

Malibu 

November 16 – Annual RLE meeting – 

Berthoud Community Center 

Social Events Coming Up This 

Quarter! 

Saturday, April 27 – Annual Clean up 

day and cookout.   

See the attached flyer for details 

 

 

 

If you have an event you would like to share 

on the next quarterly newsletter, let Cindy 

Salmon know. 

Ideas for social events are always welcome!   

Check out our Facebook page! 
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